
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Media Statement 
 
NSW Police Force response to recommendations of the Ombudsman’s 2012 report 
on the use of Taser 

In response to a request from media is a PDF copy of the response provided to the NSW Ombudsman by the 
NSW Police Force on 21 December 2012. 

This was in response to the NSW Ombudsman’s report entitled ‘How are Taser weapons used by the NSW 
Police Force: a special report to Parliament under s 31 of the Ombudsman Act 1974 (NSW)’. 

 
 

https://www.ombo.nsw.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/127630/How-are-Taser-weapons-used-by-NSW-Police-Force-Special-report-to-Parliament-October-2012-.pdf
https://www.ombo.nsw.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/127630/How-are-Taser-weapons-used-by-NSW-Police-Force-Special-report-to-Parliament-October-2012-.pdf

